
Next Week at A Glance

WEEKLY FAMILY  NEWSLETTER - April 30, 2021

Denver Public Schools still requires all students and 
adults to wear a mask when on school grounds. For 
more information about this DPS policy, please see 
their COVID-19 Health and Safety Page.

May Meeting - The next meeting will be on May 10 at 6pm 
via Zoom. here.

Fundraising Opportunities - See here.  

From PTO

Monday 5/3 Tuesday 5/4 Wednesday 5/5 Thursday 5/6 Friday 5/7 Weekend

Virtual Scholastic Book Fair

CSC @ 5pm

ZOOM 

Family Connection 
Circle at 1:30 or 

5:30

Spirit Friday: 
Cultures of 

McMeen (see 
below)

Multicultural Night 
5-7pm (see below)

Please see this website full of 

resources and this Bitmoji classroom 

for students.

Contact Us! 

Email: mcmeenpto@gmail.com

Facebook : https://www.facebook.com/McMeenElementary

Instagram: @realstudentsofmcmeen

Masks on School 
Grounds

https://www.dpsk12.org/coronavirus/return-2020/health-and-safety/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2270809914?pwd=TlE4K1JVWjFZMVJ0MTh3b3hBKzN3Zz09
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j12s1OUU6OrFeGj6EpN_Phlizg1-e7TsmS7SqC3zLNU/edit?usp=sharing
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83515130821?pwd=RXFMdGM4TEVLQnJLMUdCRFFaYjVXUT09
https://sites.google.com/view/mcmeencounseling/home
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1VQrxhOFi2KrVgCt10ONIWMd4YzXlVc3CdLZUt0DpvoM/edit#slide=id.g53965e0499_0_26
https://www.facebook.com/McMeenElementary


Staff Appreciation - We will celebrate staff appreciation week, for all members of our staff, the week of 
May 10-14th. This allows us more flexibility in how we show appreciation to our amazing staff as 
Ramadan ends at sundown on May 12th.

Family Satisfaction Survey - The Family Satisfaction Survey launches on Monday, May 3rd. Please watch 
your email for your personalized link. We thank you ahead of time for your time to provide us with 
valuable feedback. The expectation is 100% participation.  Please help us reach that goal.

Free Vaccinations for Students Aged 16+ - Please see this flyer in English and Spanish.

Pandemic Food Benefits - The Department of Human Services here in Colorado is providing pandemic 
food benefits for families in need. Please visit this website for more information and to apply.

Spirit Fridays - We will continue Spirit Fridays this Friday with Cultures of McMeen. Wear something 

that is special to your family’s background, culture, heritage, or something that represents the country 

your class represented during multicultural celebrations. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Multicultural Night 
Come celebrate with us! Our classes have been hard at work learning about different countries around the world. Join us 

on the McMeen grounds from 5-7pm this Friday, May 7th to see our exciting classroom presentations! Each classroom 

will be showcasing their learning on a section of the McMeen fences.

To limit the number of families at a time, please note the assigned grade level times:

5:00 - ECE and Kindergarten
5:30 - 1st and 2nd Grade
6:00 - 3rd, 4th, and 5th Grades
*If you have children in multiple grade levels, please select one time slot to attend.

Two food trucks will be available  for families to purchase food for the evening and to enjoy a picnic at the 
park next door. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vJe7TEmCWS_Khl7CyHUzoGaEsdAmE8AH/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YF3awOb00tgbX_58BQ4Icmmb5kQrmpBl/view?usp=sharing
https://cdhs.colorado.gov/p-ebt

